
Hello, 

I’m not sure exactly how this works, but it is my understanding that we can “submit testimony” 

regarding the bills that would end Daylight Saving in Oregon.  I simply want to state that while I 

love our long summer evenings here, I would love an end to this impractical and outdated 

practice of changing time twice a year even more.  Every time I’ve spent a little chunk of my life 

in a state or country that doesn’t participate in Daylight Saving I have found it refreshing and 

simple.  Plus, in today’s globally linked world, it simply doesn’t make sense to make it more 

difficult for people in a variety of timezones to connect with one another - it complicates both 

business and personal relations unnecessarily.  Please give us the chance to vote on this topic. 

 

Many thanks for your time, 

-Nephyr 
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